
Student Notice 
 

Faculty of Law 
 

LL.B. Year I, II, III & IV – 2020/2021 
 

Submission Dates for 1st  &  2nd  Assignments 
 

 
This is to inform you that after considering the concerns made by the Students' Union and 
the Batch Representatives of all three mediums of instructions, the Administration of the 
Faculty of Law decided to grant one common submission date for the first set of 
assignments and another common submission date for   the second set of assignments 
to each batch of students. . Please refer to the schedule for the revised submission dates.  
 
Hence, the students are requested to submit their assignments either on the previously 
scheduled dates as usual or on any date of their choice on or before the common 
submission dates for all the subjects. 
 
Please also note that NO FURTHER EXTENSION will be given for submission of 
assignments beyond the common submission dates.  
  
 
 
Dean  
Faculty of Law  
18th June 2021. 
 


